
Dear all, 

Last Friday we really enjoyed our new weekly parents meeting via Google Meets. We were delighted 

that so many of you came along and shared your views.! Even more so, we were over-joyed at the 

positive praise for our wonderful teachers. They have worked so hard to learn  new skills and tech-

niques when delivering online lessons. Please keep it coming with the feedback! We will be on again 

this week at 11am. (Mrs Portier will send out a Google Meet code.) Please have a think about some 

future topics or workshops that you would like on our Friday parent meetings.  

Have a terrific weekend!  

Please note that school will be closed on Friday 12th February for an INSET day—there will be no Live 

Sessions that day. This means that your children break up for the February half term on Thursday 11th 

February 2021 and return to school on Monday 22nd February 2021. Have a lovely weekend! 
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Ebor Gardens Photo Gallery—(just a glimpse at the learning in school and online!) 



 

 

Google Classroom 

Lots of the learning provided is now being 

hosted on Google Classroom. If you are 

currently isolating or in a lockdown situa-

tion, please ensure you contact your 

teacher if you are unable to log on. Daily 

activities and Live Sessions are being     

uploaded to ensure quality education 

whichever setting you may be in.  
Free School Meals 

Those who are eligible for FSM should 

have received vouchers from Wonde and 

we will be continuing to issue vouchers 

through this scheme, moving forward. 

If you have any difficulties with the 

vouchers please contact our admin team 

(admin@eborgardensacademy.co.uk). 

COVID-19 

We would like to remind all parents/carers that all adults are asked to wear a mask 

when entering the school site—this includes areas where you may be waiting to  

collect your children. This is for everyone’s safety and is playing a key part in     

keeping the spread of the virus as low as possible in our school community.  

INSET Dates 

12th February 2021 

26th July 2021 

27th July 2021 
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